
R-31 Correspondence – Lillian Eagleson 

From: lillian eagleson [mailto:lillianeagleson@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2019 1:57 PM 
To: Council District 3 <District3@longbeach.gov>; Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov>; Council 
District 4 <District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 <District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 6 
<District6@longbeach.gov>; Council District 2 <District2@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 
<District7@longbeach.gov>; Council District 8 <District8@longbeach.gov>; Council District 9 
<District9@longbeach.gov>; Mayor <Mayor@longbeach.gov>; CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: SB50 - item on City Council agenda May 7, 219 
 
 
 
 To: Suzie Price and all council members and Mayor, 
 
From my understanding this gives control of zoning to the State robbing the City of control.  I want to have 
decisions about the City remain with the City.   People who live in a neighborhood have chosen that 
lifestyle and have worked and paid the price for it.  We chose our city officials like you to help us maintain 
it.   This law would rob us of the right to choose where we live and what that neighborhood offers.  Most of 
us worked hard to afford our chosen place and for most of us, that is the major investment in our 
life. There are a lot of places in outlying areas where new housing can be built.  Jobs are increasingly 
more able to be done from home via the internet.  Single family homes can add granny flats.   
 
I did vote for you.  This is the first time I have written a letter to you but I am writing now because this is so 
important. 
 
 
Please oppose SB50, 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lillian Eagleson 
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